Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole

From:

Tuttle, Alex

Sent:

Monday, May 21, 2012 3:26 PM

To:

Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole; Allen, Michael (COB)

Subject:

FW: Parkhill Estates v.2

Public Comment letter...

From: Jeff Nelson [mailto:jeff@jeffnelsonlaw.com]

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 2:58 PM

To: SupervisorCarbajal; Farr, Doreen; Gray, Joni; Lavagnino, Steve

Cc: Tuttle, Alex; Russell, Glenn; Ghizzoni, Michael; Bahl, Renee; Villalobos, David

Subject: RE: Parkhill Estates v.2

Dear Chair Farr & Supervisors,

While our understanding was that the Board was past the biology issue after the May 1 hearing, I remind you the county Biologist, Melissa Mooney, said at the PC in conclusion:

"In addition to those two reports, I have been on the project 5 times in Spring, summer and winter; the last time I was there was Spring in 2011, I was there in March and April. I have also been to the mitigation site.

It is my professional opinion that through the surveys Mark De la Garza has prepared in conjunction with the surveys that I have done, that the surveys referred to in the initial study are adequate from a CEQA prospective.

We once again incorporate into the record all proceedings before the PC and applicant submittals & matters in the files in this case.

Thank you.

Jeff Nelson

The Nelson Law Firm 735 State Street Suite 212 Santa Barbara California, 93101 Phone (805) 845-7710 jeff@jeffnelsonlaw.com